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Dear M r  Fowler, Application ref  2013/5014/P 
dated 22nd August 2013 

Further to the p i m p i n g  application for the proposed work at 
4 A Glenmore Road 
London N W 3  4DB 
"Erection of single storey rear extension along with rooflight at ground floor level 
To  residential flat " 

Our C O M M E N T S  are as follows 

1 Would  there be m y  effect to the fabric of  the bui lding/  We, as Freeholders are responsible to 
safeguard of  the building 

2 We  need to know legal aspect to protect in case of the damage to the building and the cost of 
repairing it 

3 We  need clarification if the rear extension obscure the view from our windows Just 
above and hinder the light from outside 

Yours sincerely 
Syed HAHashmi 
Irmeli Tammenoksa  Hashmi 

04/09/2013 


